
 

17 March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

It is almost time for your young person to select their Excellence activities for next term. 
We really want your young person to take time to think about their choice and make the 
right decision. The booking form opens in a week so please spend time reading about 
the activities available. Your young person is able to speak to teachers or with you at 
home to help them make the right choice. 
 

When your young person receives the link to the form, they must choose FOUR 
activities (in order of preference) so it is important to take the time to choose things that 
interest them. Your young person should not pick an activity that they have completed 
before and please don’t just choose something your friend is doing! 
 

Activities will be allocated on a first come, first served basis so it is important that your 
young person spends time now making a decision and keep an eye on their emails and 
Arbor for the link to the form. Where possible your young person will be given their first 
choice but if that activity is full, they will be offered their next available choice. Your 
young person will not be allowed to change activity once it has been allocated. 
 

The link to the form will be sent to your young person, and added to Arbor, on Monday 
24 March and choices must be completed by Sunday 30 March. 
 

If you have any questions about the activities, please contact Mrs Colman 
(hcolman@carringtonschool.org) or Mr Taylor (ptaylor@carringtonschool.org). 
 

Thanks 

 

Mrs Colman & Mr Taylor 

Excellence Coordinators 
 

mailto:hcolman@carringtonschool.org
mailto:ptaylor@carringtonschool.org

